
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

DETOUR NOTICE 
Bass Creek Road Mobility Improvements Project 
SW 148th Avenue from SW 52nd Drive to SW 48th Court/Bass Creek Road 
Broward County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 439993-1-52-01, 02, 03 
 

BASS CREEK ROAD AT SW 148TH AVENUE WILL UNDERGO FULL CLOSURE JANUARY 3, 2023 THROUGH MARCH 10, 2023  

Bass Creek Road at SW 148th Avenue will be closed Jan. 3 beginning at 9 a.m. through March 10 until 3:30 p.m. for the 
construction of the roundabout. Motorists traveling northbound wishing to access Bass Creek Road will be detoured via SW 
148th Avenue and Lakeside Drive. Motorists traveling eastbound on Bass Creek Road will be detoured via Lakeside Drive 
and SW 148th Avenue. Signage will be in place to direct motorists.  

Construction Cost: $1,967,721          Construction Start: July 2022          Estimated Completion: Early 2023 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
The City of Miramar, as the Project Sponsor, received funding through the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(MPO) and requested that FDOT District Four design and construct the Bass Creek Road Roundabout Improvements Project 
through the City of Miramar Resolution No. 16-01. Scope of work includes constructing a roundabout at the intersection of 
SW 148th Avenue and Bass Creek Road, constructing a shared-use path on the east side of SW 148th Avenue within the 
project limits, milling and resurfacing SW 148th Avenue within the project limits, minor roadway widening along SW 148th 
Avenue, upgrading signing and pavement markings, and installing  new light poles. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Erik Nemati, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 299-6441 
 

Sarely Tejeda, P.E. — FDOT Project Administrator  
sarely.tejeda@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 218-4104 
 

Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605 
 

Salvador Zuniga, P.E. — City Engineer, City of Miramar 
sezuniga@miramarfl.gov or (954) 602-3323 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
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